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The Harvest Fields

Holiday Greetings to Partners and Friends of Compassion, I pray this brief update newsletter finds each of
you well and excited about celebrating the true reason for the upcoming season.

Winter 2015

Back to School: Compassion to the Window Again:

As many of you may know, I have been in the States on an extended
furlough which is coming to an end. While home I have been seeking
my Father as to the “What Next” while refueling with a Bible
curriculum called Sonship (School of the Firstborn) and have been
tremendously blessed, stretched and getting a “revelation of a
difference”. This course has given me insight on the possible next
journey of this, your missionary. I desire to take an investigative trip to
the country of India where there remains over 2000 unreached people
groups. The approximate cost of this is $4000. If any of you can and
will be one of 40 people to sew a seed of $100; God can send me.
Please pray, consider and earmark for “India”.

Our schools in Benin were truly
blessed this year as they headed back
to school in October with an
abundance of school supplies. New
Beginnings Church in West Covina,
California (Pastor Terry Whitehurst)
spear-headed a wonderful drive led
by his wife Laronica Whitehurst for
our precious children in Africa. They
received all sorts of things that made
them well set for learning.

Classroom: Puzzle Fun



Youth on Mission with God:

Compassion of Christ is sponsoring two Youth Outreaches in 2016 for youth ages 16 to 30. The first is to
Benin West Africa April 18 — 30, and the second is to Haiti W.I., June 28-July 6. If you’re young or (young
at heart and interested in being a chaperon?) please take these steps:

S

= =% : L= - . A
Pray Consult with Pastor Contact me Preparation Passport/Visa /Shots Go with Me.
See below

Deadline for contacting us and deposits for trip is January 10th, 2016. Please contact Missionary Brenda
Fuller at (215) 849-4710 or Missionary Brenda Feaster at (856) 993-2952).

Please don’t forget us this Christmas.

Birthday Gift for Jesus?

At this time of year, many of us get caught up in the excitement, over-spend and may even forget the
real reason for the season and conclude by repenting in January with new vows. Unfortunately, many
Churches and Missions see a drop in giving. May I please encourage you this year to make a vow
before the Holidays? Please don’t forget about us and consider giving a special gift to Jesus this
year...however small it would be greatly appreciated.

Working with my Father,
Brenda



